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(SOMIO) SOHIO NATURAL RESOURCES COMPANY

3 P.O. BOX 25201, ALBUQUERGUE, NEW MEXICO 87125
TELEPHONES
MINE/ MILL SITE (505) 2422762
URANIUM OPERATIONS ADMIN. OFFICE: (505) 265-3736

March 20, 1977

Mr. Alphonso Topp

Environmental Improvement Agency
Radiation Protection Section
P.0. Box 2348

Santa Fe, N.M. 87503

Dear Mr. Topp:

This letter is a follow-up to one sent previously on the sub-
Ject of stolen yellowcake,

It is now a certainty that vellowcake was stolen from Sohio's
L-Per Mill, Five drums, recovered when two former employees
were arrested in El1 Paso by the FBI, were stolen around the
end of January 1979. Two other drums were also stolen eerlier
by a former employee and were recovered in November 19783.

Mr. Don Svet, prosecuting U.S. Attorney, has told me thut the
seven stolen drums of yellowcake will be released, through
the FBI, to us soon. We plan to transport the drums back to
the L-Bar as soon as they are released to us.

Sincerely,

. / !
Merrill P. Allen
Metallurgical Superintendent

MPA/sr

'cc: G. Stewart
T. Brough
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